## VERIBEST INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT P.O. Box 490 Veribest, Texas 76886

Steve Long- Superintendent
Denise Dusek - Business Manager
Kim Dusek - District Secretary
325-655-4912



Glen Jones- Secondary Principal Amber Palmer -Elementary Principal Leah Zaruba - Campus Secretary 325-655-2851

## **Notification of Confirmed COVID-19 Case on Veribest ISD Campus**

May 6, 2021

Dear Veribest ISD Family,

In keeping with Veribest ISD's established practices to respond to COVID-19, this letter serves as notice to all families and staff that a staff member has been lab-confirmed positive for COVID-19 and was last present on the campus of Veribest Schools on Thursday, May 5th 2021. The staff member was primarily in the High School wing of the campus. Due to privacy requirements, we are not at liberty to release the name of the individual or any other details that may identify him or her. VISD has already notified all individuals in direct contact. The district has already disinfected areas used by the individual. The campus remains open.

While we do not have reason to believe that those who were not in close contact with the infected individuals should be concerned, we remind you, as always, to watch for symptoms of COVID-19, including but not limited to:

- Temperature of 100.4 or higher
- Sore throat
- · New/uncontrolled cough that causes difficulty breathing
- Diarrhea, vomiting, or abdominal pain
- New onset of severe headache, especially with a fever

If you or your child begin experiencing any of these symptoms in a way that is not typical, we encourage you to contact your physician immediately. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child's principal.

Sincerely,

Steve Long
Superintendent of Schools